
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     February 16, 2020  
 

NO SCHOOL OR CHILDCARE TOMORROW, 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 17.  TRINITY IS CLOSED FOR 

THE PRESIDENTS’ DAY HOLIDAY.  SEE YOU 

TUESDAY! 

 

JESUS said, “Follow Me, and I will make you fishers 

of men!” The children learned that a disciple is a 

friend and follower of Jesus.  We are Jesus’ disciples, 

too!  We talked about ways that Jesus shares His 

love with us: He created us, He gives us what we 

need in this life here on earth, He died on the cross 

and rose again to pay for our sins, He gives us His 

Gifts of  forgiveness, life, and salvation in His Word, 

in Baptism, and in the Lord’s Supper.  Because Jesus 

first loved us, we can share His love with others. 

 

Rr is for rabbit and red and run and ready!  The 

week of Valentine’s Day is a great time for the letter 

Rr.  The children enjoyed red hearts, red fruit, games 

involving running.  They are always READY to learn 

something new!  The week ended with our 

Valentine’s Day parties.  The children and parents 

had a great time with crafts, stories, games, a special 

snack, and of course, the Great Valentine Exchange!  

Thank you to all who helped, sent Valentines with 

your kiddos, and donated supplies for our parties. 

 

MISS MARSHALL will be gone this coming week.  

Miss Esther and Miss Katlyn will teach in her room.   

 

SPRING MUSICAL will be Friday, April 24, 2020.  

Mark your calendars!  All classes will be presenting 

101 DALMATIANS. 

 

 

 

SURVEY: Our center, TRINITY LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

(Greeley 35th Ave.), is participating in the Colorado 

Shines assessment of our program's quality to 

ensure that all children have access to high quality 

early learning experiences. We want to do the best 

job we can to provide your children with a safe, 

loving environment that offers many opportunities 

for learning. Your survey response will help us 

accomplish this goal.  

As part of this process we ask all families 

to anonymously complete the following survey 

about how we work with you. After all surveys have 

been received, Colorado Shines shares the results 

with us in order to help us better serve your needs. 

You can ask another parent, consult your school 

handbook or other newsletters for help in answering 

the questions. 

It takes less than 5 minutes. 

All surveys are due by: 3/31/2020 

To begin your survey, please click here. 

Use this license number to log in: 1553337 

 

Thank you for your help! 

 

THINKING OF ENROLLING YOUR CHILD AT TRINITY 

NEXT YEAR? Next year’s enrollment forms are ready!  

Stop in the office to enroll your child for next year.  

The registration fee is HALF PRICE until February 28.  

This non-refundable fee will hold a place for your 

child next year.  It’s a great time to take advantage 

of this opportunity!  Tell your friends and neighbors! 

 

COOK’S NIGHT OUT: Our next Cook’s Night Out 

fundraiser evening will be Tuesday, February 25, 

2020 at the Texas Road House in Greeley.  All 

families are invited to participate.  Don’t forget to 

pick up your flyer and join us for good food, good 

fun, and good fellowship!  See you there! 

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 17:  No School or Childcare.  

Trinity Closed for Presidents’ Day Holiday. 

 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 25: COOK’S NIGHT OUT AT 

TEXAS ROAD HOUSE 

 

http://www.coloradoshines.com/website_survey_login_parent


 


